
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Gayle Anderson, APAC, and Faculty Senate 
 
FROM:  Graduate Studies Committee 
 
DATE:  Tuesday, September 30, 2014 
 
SUBJECT:  New bylaws for MA in Strategic Communication 
 

 

On Tuesday, September 30, the Graduate Studies Committee approved a new bylaws for 
the Master of Arts in Strategic Communication. Please forward the attached bylaws to the 
Faculty Senate as an informational item.  


